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Ryan Harriman

From: Barbara J Prince <barbara@rosetseattle.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 4:59 PM
To: Ryan Harriman
Subject: Sub23-004

Ryan, 
 
I’m writing to express my concerns about subdividing the lot at 4719 86th Ave SE.  It is one of the few large lots 
remaining on the Island and many trees will be destroyed and wild animals displaced as a result.  The lot bordering this 
lot was empty and is now under construction, so this is a lot of loss of greenery and animal habitat within a small area.  
Further, it is a deer crossing down to the Lake. 
 
There is also construction two houses down as well.  It’s really a shame to see all this development happening in the 
midst of some of the worst air quality on record. 
 
I trying wish the City would reconsider dividing this lot. 
 
Best, 
 
Barbara 
 
 


